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Safety Inspections of the Fuller Warren Shared Use Path Are 
Underway 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Safety inspections of the Fuller Warren Shared Use Path are 
underway as construction on the I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements project nears 
completion. FDOT inspectors are verifying that construction items are complete in 
accordance with FDOT standards and specifications and the structure is safe and ready 
to open for public use.  
 
Because several minor construction items have yet to be completed, an opening date 
has not been determined. Upon completion of all construction items and a thorough 
safety check, FDOT will make an announcement with the opening date as well as 
information on a ribbon-cutting ceremony, which is anticipated before spring 2023.  
 
Fuller Warren Shared Use Path Inspection 
 
In keeping with FDOT’s goals of improving safety and enhancing mobility, the Fuller 
Warren Shared Use Path will serve the residents and visitors of Jacksonville by 
providing pedestrian and bicycle connections between the Riverside and San Marco 
communities. Joining the Main Street Bridge and the Acosta Bridge, the Fuller Warren 
SUP will become the third point of access for pedestrians and bicyclists to cross the St. 
Johns River in Jacksonville. 
 
The Fuller Warren SUP is part of the $126 million operational improvements project at I-
10 and I-95, which began construction in spring 2017. Prime contractor Archer Western 
is expected to complete this project by spring 2023.   
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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